
Subject: Re: 1953 Gruen Veri-Thin 415 SS-829
Posted by Barney Green on Thu, 29 Aug 2019 20:36:17 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hmm, one of the very last imports, "Import 320". The last one is Import 326 which should be late
1957 or eraly 1958. So "G" could well be 1957. Why in front? Probably because it was aready part
of the tooling with the GRUEN logo as one can see. And the serial number was stamped in later
during production. Definitely interesting, the first "G" I have seen up to now with an import.
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